
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations 
  
Re: Vehicle Purchase – Facilities and Operations – District-wide 
 
Date: January 18, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
At its January 8, 2018 meeting, the Board of Education was presented with the Capital 
Improvement Project list.  Included in the list was the replacement of district-wide 
vehicles.  The Facilities and Operations Department is purchasing a 2011 Ford Dump 
Truck to replace an existing one due to age, capacity, safety, and maintenance costs.   
 
Bids and Specifications: 
The specifications were aligned to meet the safety and needs of particular areas within 
the district.   
 
A quote was received from United Rentals and will be procured through the National 
Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) Purchasing Cooperative in the amount of $47,757.36. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for the purchase of a 2011 Ford Dump 
Truck from United Rentals to be procured through the National Joint Powers Alliance 
(NJPA) Purchasing Cooperative contract # 091615-URI in the amount of $47,757.36 to 
be paid from the Capital Outlay Fund. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of a 2011 Ford Dump Truck from 
United Rentals to be procured through the National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) 
Purchasing Cooperative contract # 091615-URI in the amount of $47,757.36 to be paid 
from the Capital Outlay Fund”. 
 


